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Proposed 2022 Financial 
Capability Assessment (FCA) 
Guidance Webinar 

REGISTER AT: 

https://www.zoomgov. 
com/webinar/register/WN_ 
PC6Rru49Sr6n-GD28q8-Cg 

Monday, March 14th, 2022 
1:00–2:00 PM ET 

EPA is hosting a webinar on March 14, 2022 to provide 
an overview of its proposed 2022 Financial Capability 
Assessment (FCA) Guidance. The proposed guidance 
outlines strategies for communities to support afordable 
utility rates while planning investments in water 
infrastructure that are essential for Clean Water Act 
(CWA) implementation. The proposed guidance would 
also be used to assist states and authorized tribes in 
assessing the degree of economic and social impact of 
potential water quality standards decisions for public 
entities. The FCA Guidance is used by municipalities 
and EPA when negotiating reasonable and efective 
schedules for CWA implementation. The Proposed 2022 
FCA Guidance describes the fnancial information and 
formulas the agency intends to use to assess the fnancial 
resources a community has available to implement control 
measures and timeframes associated with implementation. 
EPA is accepting public comment until April 25, 2022 
via the Federal eRulemaking portal at Docket ID No. 
EPAHQ-2020-0426-0070. 

SPEAKERS 

Chrisna Baptista 

Attorney Adviser, EPA Ofcer of Enforcement and Compliance 
Assurance Water Enforcement Division 
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